Objections — M.S
Objection 1

Regarding the proposed Food truck 15mtrs west of Whitemyers place

There is already 3 food trucks here in this road & coupled with the car garages space is at a
premium here .

Our customers & our deliveries have a bad enough job getting in & out of here without the
added introduction of another food truck straight across from our branch which would be a
massive inconvenience to ourselves

So on this basis please accept this as a formal objection to this plan , you are more than
welcome to come & see for yourselves

Objection 2

Reasons of objection:

1. Lack of parking space for the local workers. A lot of cars parking there on double yellow
lines and pavements as there is not enough space for parking.

2. On that junction there was already few accident due to the lack of space on that junction.

3. Problem for lorry's and delivery vans to get in and out to local companies as Arnold Clark,
Royal Mail, Northern heating.

Objection 3

| have concerns about how this would affect the area.

This is a very busy road with many companies around and parking is very limited in this area.
lts bad already with many cars parking on the pavements on double yellow lines.

With the lack of space is already this would take away many more spaces for workers in the
area which include Royal mail, Arnold Clark, northern heating and many more.

This would also have an effect on the local companies for deliveries and gaining access from
the main road.

As it's 15 m from Whitemyres place it's directly across from the junction which would affect
many Igv's, arctics and car carriers from turning left and could possibly cause a serious car
collision.

There has been many car accidents on this junction already with the lack of space.

This van would only encourage more vehicles to the area and there is no spaces as it is.
Where would these cars, van etc stop or park?

Also why would a food van need a licence to 10 pm. Many companies in this area close
between 5 and 6 pm.



This would only encourage many youngsters to the area after hours and dark and with the
possibility of break-ins, vandalism and much more which has previously happened on this
street.

There is a very high possibility of littering with rubbish on food waste around the area which
would only attract vermin.

There is enough local food establishments in this area to supply any demand that people need.



